
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
January 17, 2025 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council 

From:  Jon Lundell, City Engineer 

RE:   Orchards Hills Fields Lighting Electrical Installation  

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

Santaquin City Staff reached out to multiple electrical contractors for the installation of the 

electrical facilities for the Orchards Hills Ballfield lighting.  We received bids from two 

contractors, Interwest Electrical Contractors (IEC) and Surge Electric.   

 

Currently, the Musco light fixtures have been installed at the ballfields.  This was done by SESD 

and Santaquin City Public Works. 

 

The remaining work that needs to be completed includes the installation of the Rocky Mountain 

Power conduits and communication line conduits and all the needed conduit for the electrical 

equipment.  The wiring to operate the lights also needs to be installed.  The bids received are to 

complete the installation of these lights and make them operational.   

 

The bid also includes the cost to install convenience outlets at all ballfield light poles as well as 

the installation of 2 powered score boards that Santaquin City has already purchased and will be 

provided to the contractor to install. 

 

IEC provided the low bid at $188,600.00.  This bid was to bore across the existing landscaping 

within the Nebo School district property to minimize the impact to Nebo School Districts 

property. 

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have. 

 

Recommended Motion: 

 

Motion to award a contract for the Orchard Hills Ballfield lighting electrical to Interwest 

Electrical Contractors (IEC) for a not to exceed amount of $188,600.00. 


